St. Jerome's Academy Alumni Association of North America, Inc.
(The Alumni Association of St. Jerome's Academy Morong, Rizal Philippines in North America)
A California Public Benefit Corporation
501(c)(3) Corporation

March 14, 2005

Dear s

In behalf of the officers and members of St. Jerome’s Academy Alumni Association of North
America, Inc., I am pleased to announce our upcoming Dinner Dance Reunion and
Fundraising on the evening of August 6, 2005, which will be held at South San Francisco
Conference Center, 255 South Airport Boulevard, South San Francisco, CA 94080, USA. This
will be followed by a picnic the next day.

Our theme this year; “Remember the past, define the future, challenge the present!”,
encompasses everything our organization wants to achieve: Providing every Jeromian, now
living all over the world a chance to see each other again, the opportunity to shape a dream for
our alma mater and to participate in fulfilling that dream.

Since our inception in 2001, our organization has successfully undertaken several facilities
improvement projects at our school and proudly sponsored five high school scholars annually.
These, we will not be able to accomplish without your generosity. As we embark into more
ambitious projects for our school, we continue to seek your support. I look forward to seeing you
on this event.

Tickets for this event are $65.00 per person. We will be contacting you again to provide you with
your ticket needs.

A Souvenir Program will be printed to commemorate this event. We are asking you to contribute
to our good causes by advertising in this publication. We took the liberty of enclosing a Souvenir
Program Advertising Contract for your convenience.

Please contact me at your convenience for any assistance we may be able to provide to make
your attendance in this event truly memorable.

Sincerely yours, :
Roberto F. Matawaran (*72)

President, STAAANA, Inc.

(510) 799-9631

E-mail: robmat(@jeromians.org

cc: File
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